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Lundy Class  

We have learning to write multi-clause sentences for biographies in English.  The children 

have been researching the person they are going to write about; thinking carefully about 

selecting key facts that they will use in their biographies.   In maths, the Y5 children have 

been problem solving with calculations, and learning to estimate answers. Y6 have been 

practicing SATs questions, demonstrating their reasoning skills.  Once again, I am very proud 

of the Y6 children for the amazing effort they have put in this week.   The Y5 children have 

been developing their detective skills and drawing conclusions in history. 

 

Y5 Home Learning  
Reading  

We expect you to read at least 5 minutes every day – you can read to an adult (as it’s always 

good to read aloud to practise your expression) or talk to your adult about what you have 

read.   

 

VE Day 

Why is it important to remember VE Day? 

Read and learn about VE day:   

https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/class-clips-video/articles/z7xtmfr 

 

. 

Y6 Home Learning 
Reading  

We expect you to read at least 5 minutes every day – your SATs reading will count as 1 of 

your weekly reads so please record it in your home learning book .   

 

Have a go at any pages in your SATs books that you think will help you. 

Keep going Y6!  Not much longer! 
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